CITY OF CORAL GABLES

--MEMORANDUM--



To: Honorable Members of the Commission

City Manager, Cathy Swanson-Rivenbark

City Attorney, Craig E. Leen City Clerk, Walter Foeman

Date: August 27, 2015 Subject: Climate Change Informational Video

From: Commissioner Vince Lago

The City of Coral Gables is a progressive City that seeks to become proactive in effectively planning for the future. With that said, I urge my fellow colleagues and Department Directors to take a moment of your time to watch this informational video that discusses the importance of understanding the negative effects of global warming.

Moreover, the video highlights an important point when it explains despite political differences, it is possible to come together and think of measures that can be taken to improve this urgent global matter. What we do in our environment and in terms of reducing our carbon footprint in addition to raising awareness, are the first steps we as a City and individuals can initiate.

Please excuse the length of the video, however, the rhetoric is educational, interesting and important to understand.

You may find the video in the following link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V6|1rFvOarM

Sincerely,

Vince Lago

CC: Department Directors